
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

Project: Ko’Kwel Wharf Improvements Project 

Owner: Mith-ih-Kwuh Economic Development Corporation 

Date: July 28, 2025 

On July 24, 2025, the above-referenced Owner received four responsive bids to the following 
solicitation: Ko’Kwel Wharf Improvements Project Bid Package dated June 19, 2025.  The Owner 
reviewed the bids and based on the review, the Owner determined that West Coast Contractors, 
Inc. was the successful bidder for the above project.  Therefore, notice is hereby given that 
Owner intends to award the contract for this procurement to West Coast Contractors, Inc.   

The results of the total base bids from the four contractors that submitted bids for the project 
are as follows:  

West Coast Contractors, Inc. $10,702,470.97 
Bergerson Construction, Inc.  $12,545,409.00 
Legacy Contracting, Inc. $12,997,293.30 
Advanced American Construction, Inc. $16,720,356.00 

 

Any award and solicitation protests must be timely submitted to Owner following substantially 
in accordance with OAR 132-049-0260(3) and 137-049-0450(4), respectively.  Any such protest 
must be submitted to Mr. Brady Scott at bradyscott@tribal.one with a copy to Alan Dale at 
alan@alandalelaw.com.  The seven (7) calendar day protest period will end at 3:00 p.m., Pacific 
Time, on Monday, August 4, 2025.  Be advised that if no protest is received within the stated 
time period, the Owner will proceed to award.  

If you have any questions regarding this Notice of Intent to Award, please contact Mr. Scott at 
bradyscott@tribal.one.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Brady Scott, President of Economic Development 
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